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Deepdale Community Primary School is committed to working in close partnership with 

families and recognises each family is unique and because of this, remote learning 

(learning away from the school building) will look different for different families in order 

to suit their individual needs. 

As a school, we will aim to support our families as much as possible during times when 

remote learning is required: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I agree to support my child with their home learning by: 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

1. Deepdale Community Primary School will provide support so families 

understand and can access our school systems, including Purple Mash and 

Class Dojo. 

2. Our staff will set work promptly each day, that as much as possible, matches 

the learning that would be taught in class. 

3. If learning online, staff will offer regular feedback and support to children 

throughout the school day. 

4. We will offer a range of home learning options including online learning, 

paper packs and workbooks such as CGP. 

5. Teacher and leaders will contact families when required to offer support, 

guidance and a general check on well-being. 

 

1. Ensuring they complete ALL the learning set by the teachers each day. 
2. Finding an ‘appropriate place’ for my child to complete the work set.  
3. Encouraging good levels of concentration. 
4. Maintaining the structure of the day as much as possible so it is similar to if 

they were in school. 
5. Contacting my child’s class teacher (via Class Dojo) or contacting the school 

office, if they are having difficulties accessing the home learning. 

 

Child’s Name:  
Class:  
Parent/carer signature:  
 


